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Wednesday, June 21, 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

Y4 trip to the Hindu Temple – Thursday 22nd June 2023 

 On Thursday 22nd June 2023, Perseverance class will be visiting the Hindu temple as part of our RE Curriculum topic 

on Hinduism. This will include a short workshop on the history and aspects of the religion as well as identifying some 

of the features of the Mandir (temple) we have discussed in the class. This trip is free. 

We will be travelling by public transportation and the trip will take place during normal school hours. Children are 

therefore expected to be in their school uniform. All children should aim to be in school at 8:50am at the latest. We 

intend to be back at school shortly after lunch time.   

Please return the reply slip below to the school office by tomorrow morning.  If you do not return the slip by tomorrow 

morning your child will go on the trip. 

 Kind regards 

 

 Mr M Harris 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y4 trip to the Hindu Temple – Thursday 22nd June 2023 

 

Child’s name____________________________________________ Year 4 

I give permission for my child to take part in this trip. I have read, and understand, the information about the visit. 

 

Signed __________________________________Parents/Carers   Date__________________ 
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